
 

Memorandum 18-137 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  DECEMBER 4, 2018 

SUBJECT: LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWALS LA BALEINE CAFÉ AND HAPPY FACE RESTAURANT 

 
We have been notified by the Alcohol Marijuana Control Office of liquor license renewals in the City of Homer for the 
following: 

Lic. # Doing Business As License Type Licensee Premises Address 

5368 La Baleine Cafe 

Restaurant/Eating Place- 
Public Convenience 
Seasonal 

Within the Wild 
Adventure Co. 

4460 Homer Spit Rd. 
Homer, Alaska 99603 

5342 Happy Face Restaurant Restaurant/Eating Place Lee & Kim, LLC 
4400 Homer Spit Road 
Homer, Alaska 99603 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Voice non objection and approval for the liquor license renewals. 
 
Fiscal Note: Revenues. 
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